The Green Valley Learning Fund

Green Valley Elementary School

Wednesday, October 19, 2016
Board Meeting

Executive Board Meeting
ATTENDEES: Jennifer Walsh, Donna Grim, Debbie McCabe, Christy Watson, Claudia Hughes, Sherry Muniz, Vickie Mossler, Sia McDonald, Jessica Battaglia, Erika Woolley, Lisa Coburn, Nancy Kuta, Lori Ransdell, Gina Long
Meeting was called to order at 7:03pm by Claudia Hughes
Meeting Minutes 

-The minutes from the September 21, 2016 board meeting were reviewed. Sherry Muniz motioned to approve the minutes, Donna Grim second, all were in favor. 
Financial Report
-The Balance Sheet, the Profit and Loss Statement, and the Budget v. Actual were reviewed. 
-Disbursements were reviewed.  Nancy Kuta asked for a motion to approve check numbers 4357 thru 4360 in the amount of $6,706.53, Jennifer Walsh second, all were in favor. 
Monster Dash

-We have $6,400 pledges to date.

-Colts connection will publish a status update on what each class has earned so far to build friendly competition.
-The Monster Dash T-Shirt sales sold 144 shirts.  Shipping date for them is guaranteed for October 26th, and they will be distributed to the classrooms on October 27th and 28th.
Auction

-The kick off meeting for auction support was well attended.

-Several donations have come in from the donation requests that the team has sent out.

-Next meetings will be November 17th and December 13th.
Employer Matching

-Christy Watson reported that there is approximately $4,400 in confirmed employer matching donations.  This is down by 37% from last year.
Partnership Programs/eScrip
-An email went out reminding people of the Amazon smile program.  Additionally, there is the Amazon associates link on the website that earns more.  A flyer will go out in the Monday folders to let people know about the programs and how they can work for them.
-Sports Basement school rewards program called the Basementeers will be looked into and promoted.  The program is free for a limited time and that will end soon.     
Marketing

-Nancy Kuta is working on updating the websites and adding the 2016-2017 donor list.
Site Council
-The annual parent and teacher surveys will be going out to soon to generate feedback. There was a large amount of participation last year containing helpful information.
Ed Fund 
None
Principal’s Note
-The Digital Citizenship coffee was October 12th and three Green Valley students were asked to attend the digital citizen conference at the District level next week.
-Our TSA has gone through a teacher coaching cycle with second grade.  She has met with kindergarten and first grade as well.  She is preparing to do a coaching cycle with first grade teachers next.  She has created a program for math intervention that is in line with our adopted curriculum.
-The Ned assembly was a success and may return for their ‘Kindness’ assembly.

-Donna is looking into art and culture presentations.  A puppeteer is scheduled in January for the lower grade levels.  
-Parent coffee will be held in December and the superintendent will be here for both that and the staff meeting.
Other business

-We will be looking into moving from Togeda to another site such as FutureFund for the 2017-2018 school year registration process. 
Meeting Adjourned at 8:12pm by Claudia Hughes
-Minutes respectfully submitted by Jessica Battaglia, Learning Fund Secretary, Green Valley Elementary School

